
Padgett, John A

From: cgilgenbach@mmm.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 9:18 AM
To: John. Padgett@scd m v. net
Cc: rmpeterson1@mmm.com
Subject: Re: FW: I Beleive plate

Good Morning Johnny,

Sorry for just getting back 
Florida if we can reference 
from them. Robin can verify

to you, I was out of the office yesterday. We have asked 
their "I Believe" design and we are still waiting to hear back 
or add any information she has.

Thanks,
Cam

John.Padgett@scdm 
v.net

06/30/08 10:44 AM cgilgenbach@mmm.com
To

cc

FW: I Beleive plate
Subj ect

Good Morning Cam,
Have you had any progress on this plate? We are meeting today at 1:30 and I know I will be 
asked as to the status of the "I Believe" plate. I know that we have had you covered up 
lately, so just inquiring of any possibilities for this plate.
JP

From: Padgett, John A
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2008 12:20 PM
To: 'cgilgenbach@mmm.com'
Subject: I Beleive plate

Cam,
The email that I sent to you concerning the I Believe plate from Jimmy Earley should be 
considered high priority. This plate has taken on a life of its own. We need to settle on 
a design asap. SCDMV will be making the decision, not outside groups. If you can give us 
some electronic versions/suggestions, we will try to resolve this quickly.
JP
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